To: <victoria.hein@esc.vic.gov.au>

CC:

From: "Barry Phillips" <bphillips@sgwater.com.au>

Date: 31/05/2012 03:03:44 PM Subject: First Call Resolution

Hi Victoria,

Just reading the second circulation of minutes from the Water Performance Review meeting and I was a little concerned about the possible First Call Resolution indicator.

At South Gippsland Water we do not log every telephone call and therefore would not have such details. The introduction of such a system would require more time when dealing with customers and possibly a new billing system which would be able to capture such information.

The ESC requirements were never meant to impose further costs onto Corporations, but the introduction of this indicator clearly would.

I would see the customer survey as the best and most efficient way to address this ind icator. Mystery shoppers would also be another avenue to consider.

Regards, Barry.

Barry Phillips
Office Manager
South Gippsland Water
14 - 18 Pioneer St
Foster Vic 3960
PH 03 56820 401
FX 03 56821 199

mailto:bphillips@sgwater.com.au

NOTICE - This communication contains information, which is confidential, and the copyright of South Gippsland Water Corporation or a third party. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication please delete and destroy all copies and telephone South Gippsland Water Corporation on (03) 5682 0444 immediately. If you are the intended recipient of this communication you should not copy, disclose or distribute this

communication without the authority of South Gippsland Water Corporation. Any views expressed in this Communication are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of South Gippsland Water Corporation. Except as required at law, South Gippsland Water Corporation does not represent, warrant and/or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained nor that the

communication is free of errors, virus, interception or interference.